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April 3, 2017
Dear ELC Families, 

Welcome Spring!!  Spring time means that ELC registration and Kindergarten registration have begun.  Please make sure you complete your registration information so you can secure your child’s spot for next year!  Additionally, please remember that we are you using AlphaBest as our afterschool provider next school year and that you need to register with them at https://www.alphabest.org/malden/.
Please welcome Miss Grace Akers and Miss Katie McCormack to the ELC.  Miss Grace is our new long term substitute for Miss Katie.  Additionally, as we are expanding the tuition process to allow more flexibility for parents, we have a hired Miss Katie McComack as our dedicated tuition person for the district.  
Thank you to the many families who attended the School Committee meeting last month.  The students did a great job presenting how to Be Safe and Be a Friend at school.  The ELC was well represented and the members of the school committee were extremely impressed.  

The Coordinated Family and Community Engagement (CFCE) in conjunction with Raising-A-Reader will be having a Story Walk on April 19 (during April vacation).  Please be on the look-out for more information on this great event.    

Drop- Off and Pick-Up Safety Procedures- Please make sure you are following Parking Lot Etiquette.  Please be aware to not block the fire lanes, and the entrances /exits.  All families understand that “double parking” is a necessity, but please be cognizant of other cars and, most importantly, other people.  Please spend the extra second to look around you!     

Teachers have begun reading “What to Do When There Is an Emergency at School!”- a social story developed by Pete Dolan.  We will be practicing our safety drills shortly.  

Have you checked out our PBIS matrix around the school?  Please ask your child how to be safe and be a friend in all locations of the school.  

The next PTO meeting is Thursday, April 13 at 8:30.  Please join us!  

Please join me at the next Parent Chat on Friday, April 28 at 11:30 where it will be an open forum to talk with me about the topic of your choice. Hope to see you there!
Please check out our website at http://maldenps.org/early-learning-center to learn more about the Malden’s CFCE, and our calendar of events.   
If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school.
Sincerely,


Ms. Gordon, Principal

telephone: 781-397-7025





fax: 781-321-3495


